
Medicaid 2025: Ways to Take 
Action on Proposed Cuts to 
Medicaid
National disability advocates think Congress may cut 
federal Medicaid funding and may change what states 
can do so it is easier for states to cut Medicaid 
programs. Many federal and state decision-makers do 
not know how Medicaid helps people stay healthy and 
living in their homes, not institutions. Federal and State 
lawmakers need to know how Medicaid helps you and 
your family, and what it would mean to your life if the 
services and supports you have are reduced or 
stopped. 

What the workshop 
will cover:

Latest on what we know 
about proposed Federal 
Medicaid cuts

Ways people like you 
have successfully 
connected with 
lawmakers on Medicaid

Tips and strategies you 
can use to educate 
lawmakers and people 
you know about 
Medicaid, and what 
cutting it would mean 
for people like you.

Ideas you can put into 
action as an individual 
or part of the larger 
disability community to 
make more people 
aware of why Medicaid 
matters

Questions? 
Contact Tami Jackson at 

Tamara.Jackson@wisconsin.gov

Friday January 31st 12-1:00pm 
Registration: bit.ly/MedicaidActionSteps2025

https://bit.ly/MedicaidActionSteps2025



